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Well 2021 is over and 2022 has begun so we wanted to thank all of you that supported 

us through the past year very much. 

As most of you will know as a charity we rely solely on public donations, so with tourism 

at an all time low we have suffered greatly financially, so your donations have and still do 

mean so much to us. 

 

We have been so lucky to have some success with rehoming, some very lucky cats now 

have a life they never knew existed, we have many more we would like to place, but 

know this may take time. If anyone is interested in adopting, please get in touch after the 

festive period. 

 

 

We have been neutering all year, and it has been great to 

have Catherine come out a couple of times and spend time 

dealing with the more difficult cases, sometimes with the  

help of Suza a great friend of Twinkle’s. 

 

 

 

 

 

We had times when were are able to have our stall at the flea market at Parc Hollandes, 

restrictions can make it a bit unreliable, but Debbie and her team make it a worthwhile 

event for us, and we thank all that donate items for us to sell, and those attending. 

 

2021 was the final year that Virgin Money were the sponsors of the London Marathon, 

we have been so lucky over the last few years to have Ryan Christie complete this raising 

funds for us, the last two years he took on the virtual marathon, this year accompanied 

by Gill’s nephew Graham ( who set a personal best time) 

Thank you Graham and congratulations. 
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Gill also took on the challenge of the virtual marathon accompanied by 

Amanda, everyone raising funds to help us. We are unsure if we will be 

able to gain further entries, so thank you all for taking on such a huge 

challenge for us. 

 

 

 

 

Earlier this year we had our usual stand at Foal Farm, it was good to be out again after a 

couple of years break, and so good to meet all those that came to say hello. 

We will be keeping an eye out for opportunities for the coming year to have a stand at 

events, or other possibilities. 

 

Hopefully this year sees our quiz nights growing at Zanzibar in Monticastillo, these 

evenings have proved to be a fun night out with many people enjoying the atmosphere,  

Debbie will post dates on Facebook and we hope you can come and enjoy a fun night. 

 

 

We produced our calendars for 2022, they have sold well as 

usual, if anyone would like one we still have a small amount 

remaining, please get in touch, if your in Fuerte, it may take 

a little jiggling as the calendars are in the UK, but we will 

sort something I’m sure. 

Please contact me, Alun at twinkletrust@outlook.com and I 

will do my best to help. 

 

We are also so lucky to have become friends with Real FM 107.9, Caleta’s great radio 

station, Real FM is a great source of info about what’s going on over the island, with 

News, live music locations and events, But they also play great music all day. 

You can tune in via their App, Alexa skill, or via their website www.realfmspain.com 

 

We wish everyone a Happy New Year, that things can get back to some form of 

normality and that all of you missing the island get an opportunity to return safely. 

 

We of course send hugs and thanks to all our fantastic volunteers, they always go above 

and beyond our expectations, without you it wouldn’t be possible, Thank you so much. 
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